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This meeting of the Lake Township Planning Commission was called 
to order at 7:05 by Chairman Lou Colletta.  Present were McCallum, 
Geppert, Ehrlich and Lalley and Supervisor Clay Kelterborn.   
 
Minutes of the February 16, 2005 meeting were approved upon 
motion by Ehrlich, seconded by Colletta.  Motion carrier.  Minutes of 
the February 23, 2005 meeting were approved upon motion by  
Geppert and seconded by Colletta.  Motion carried. 
 
McCallum did advise the board members that pursuant to discussions 
with Rob Eggers of Spicer Group, the references to mobile homes 
need to stay in the chapters.   
 
Review of the survey prepared by Michigan Seagrant and the 
comments by Matt Smarr of DEQ.  The following comments/changes 
will be forwarded to Mike Kleppinger of Seagrant: 
 
Question 1:  Allow more space for answers. 
Question 5 & 13:  Why the extra boxes.  Should the middle box be 
“okay” or “just right”? 
Question 6:  Should be rephrased as follows:  Should Lake Township 
consider a municipal water system? 
Question 7:  Again, Should Lake Township consider a sanitary sewer 
system? 
Question 8:  Why does it say “not a property owner”? 
Question 9:  “public beach access” should be changed to say, “to 
acquire waterfront property in order to preserve the scenic view”. 
Question 10:  Add room for ideas.  “What improvements would you 
like…” 
Question 13:  Omit “reviewer” and move bracketed instruction up. 
Question 14:  Allow more room for comments. 
 
Motion by Geppert to adjourn, seconded by Ehrlich. Meeting 
adjourned at 8:50 p.m.  
   
 
    Valerie McCallum, Secretary 
 
 


